
MBANO NATIONAL ASSEMBLY USA, INC.

SECRETARIAT

PO BOX 1433
NEW ROCHELLE, NY 10802

Mbano National Assembly, Inc. congratulates The School of Nursing, Mbano Joint Hospital for their

Silver Jubilee on the twenty first of November, 2009. We wish you a remarkable, memorable and

successful celebration.

Mbano National Assembly is an umbrella organization for all mbano indigenes in the United States of

America. Our home-focused programs include:

 Mbano Medical Mission

 Mbano Education Grant Program

 Mbano Unity Cup Soccer Tournament

Our current officers are:

 Chief Chidi Anumudu – National President

 Atorney Christopher Obasi – Vice President

 Sir Basil Njoku – Secretary General

 Mazi Sam Adim – Assistant Secretary

 Chief Jones Iwu – Publicity Secretary

 Mazi Chuck Okeadu – Financial Secretary

 Mazi Batram Uzowuru – Treasurer

 Mazi Richard Anyalebechi - Provost

For additional information, you can contact us through the following channels:

 Our Secretary General Address is:

MNA Secretariat
P. O. Box 1433
New Rochelle, NY. 10802

 Our eMail address is mnasecretariat@yahoo.com

 Our website is www.mbano.org

mailto:mnasecretariat@yahoo.com
http://www.mbano.org/

